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MEMORANDUM  

To: Kevin Donahue 
City Administrator 

From: Daniel W. Lucas 
Inspector General 

Date: May 15, 2025 

Subject: Housing Program Coordination Audit | OIG No. 25-1-01MA 

The Office of the Inspector General (OIG) is launching an audit of the District’s Housing 
Program Coordination. We will perform this audit in accordance with generally accepted 
government auditing standards. 

Our objectives are to: 

(1) Identify all District housing and rental assistance programs along with their respective
agencies, and

(2) Determine whether the programs are effectively coordinating to meet the needs of
District residents.

This audit (project number 25-1-01MA) is part of our Fiscal Year 2025 Audit and Inspection 
Plan. Audit Director Richard Sahadeo, Jr., will schedule an entrance conference to discuss the 
audit process and address any questions. Meanwhile, please direct any immediate concerns 
to me or Dr. Slemo Warigon, Assistant Inspector General for Audits, at 202-792-5684. 
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